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Booking is now open for the next Table Tennis England Club and Volunteer Conference on Sunday February 26,
2017.

In order to help our club and volunteer network develop even further, we are inviting clubs to join us at
Nottinghamshire County Cricket Club for a day packed full of workshops and networking opportunities.

Get to know your neighbouring Clubs, meet Table Tennis England Head Office Staff and take part in a variety of
workshops all designed to support in your club’s development.

Alongside a Table Tennis England update and ‘speed dating’ slots with our staff, each delegate will be given the
opportunity to choose from the following workshops;

‘Income Generation for your Club’ or ‘Recruiting, Rewarding and Retaining your Volunteers’

and

‘Growing Membership based on insight’ or ‘Developing your Club: A focus on facilities’

This invitation is open to two members per organisation and booking will close on Friday February 10. The
Conference will be aimed at volunteers holding committee roles and key administrative posts within regions,
counties, leagues and clubs. Please note that spaces are limited and available on a first come, first served basis.

Click here to book

Too far to travel? Don’t worry, this is a pilot Conference, and dependant on success and demand we will be
looking to bring the Conference to Regions across the Country.

https://tabletennisengland.co.uk/organise/clubs/club-and-volunteer-conference-booking-process-and-timeline/
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